
 

   
 

 
4 November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Update re COVID-19 Cases at School 
 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and patience as we work through our first couple of positive 
COVID cases at school. 
 
Please be assured we are following the direct advice from the Department of Health and the 
Department of Education and Training as we manage this situation.  
 
All potential Personal Close Contacts have been notified and as expected, cooperation in 
terms of testing and isolation has been high. 
 
It is also reassuring to know that we have been funded for additional cleaning, which has been 
in place for many months now.   
 
Overall school attendance has been low this week and I encourage students who are not 
isolating to return to school as soon as possible.  We have comprehensive and thorough 
processes in place that we will follow in the event of another positive case. 
 
I encourage all families to seek medical advice in relation to vaccination.  At this stage, the 
isolation period for vaccinated people who are Personal Close Contacts  is 7 days as opposed 
to 14 days for unvaccinated people. 
 
Please contact me at school if you have any queries. 
 
Regards, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
David Sutton 
Principal 


